
Sia Ghatak
The Pingry School

50 Country Day Drive
Short Hills, NJ 07078

Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia,SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

I am a third grade student at The Pingry School in Short Hills, New Jersey. In
social studies we study the entire United States. We learn a lot about our country. This
year we have a very exciting project. We will all study a different state, and I was lucky
enough to pick South Carolina. I have already written to your Department of Tourism to
get some information about South Carolina. I am hoping you can help me with the next
part of our project.

We are all going to write to the governor of our state, and that's why I am writing
to you, Governor Haley. I would like you to send me your favorite recipe or a recipe of a
food your state is well known for. Our class will then make a cookbook of "Governors'
Favorites." I know you are very busy, but I would really appreciate it if you could help
me out with this project. I think it sounds like fun.

When our cookbook is all done I will mail you a copy of it!! So, please try to help
me out, Governor Haley. Thank you so very much, I really appreciate your help.

Sincerely yours,

S,C\ Cha.~ L
Sia Ghatak


